
 
 

 

  

  

 

 

 

29th September 2021 

 

Dear Parent, 

Year 12 Tutor Evening 

Tuesday 12th October 4.30 – 6.30 p.m. 

 

I am writing to invite you to our Year 12 Tutor Evening on Tuesday 12th October 2021. This event will run from 16.30 – 

18.30. Although the evening will be in person hosted at the school, we will use School Cloud to arrange appointments. 

To ensure everyone can be granted an appointment, they are limited to 5 minutes. I will also be available should you 

wish to discuss anything with me. Appointments can be made from 9.00am on Thursday 30th September.  Appointments 

will be issued on a first come, first served basis and will be available for you to make until 12pm on Monday 11th October. 

 

Please visit https://whitleybayhighschool.schoolcloud.co.uk to book your appointment. A short guide on how to use 

School Cloud is attached. You can also find further information and support, including a video guide on our school 

website by using the following link. https://www.whitleybayhighschool.org/lower-school/schoolcloud-parents-evening 

If you do not have access to the internet or experience any problems booking appointments, please contact the sixth 

form office who will be happy to assist you. 

This is a valuable opportunity to meet your daughter/son’s new tutor and share information about how well she/he has 

settled into the Sixth Form, as well as confirming the importance of our partnership in supporting your child.   This 

evening will also reveal the outcome of your daughter or son’s “Driving Test”.  Tutors have received feedback from every 

subject which will outline the progress your daughter/son has made in relation to their academic skills and learning 

attributes. 

 

It is important to mention that tutors will not be able to give details about individual subject progress – this happens at 

the Year 12 Parents’ Evening on Thursday 17th March 2022. 

 

Tutors will be located as follows: 

▪ Sixth Form Study Area – 12NRA, 12SMA, 12KGB, 12DEB, 12GLD, 12MK 

▪ A Block Hall – 12SJM, 12MEM, 12AP, 12BCR, 12SST, 12JAW, 12ALW 

 

Please let us know if you have any mobility issues and therefore require a ground floor location by emailing 

sixthform@whitleybayhighschool.org.  

 

We look forward to seeing you on the 12th October, and would encourage your daughter/son to attend so that the 

discussion can be as informative as possible. 

 

Yours faithfully   

 

 

 

Mr R Chambers 

Assistant Head of Sixth Form 

Head of Year 12 
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